
 
 

 
 

SIF Students Visit the Bureau of Engraving & Printing, Complements of Goldman Sachs 
 
 

“WOW! Look at all that money! This is way cool!”  These words came from several seventh 
grade middle school students from Washington Jesuit Academy.  It was in June 2011 that 
they toured the Bureau of Engraving and Printing in Washington D.C. along with 9 
investment professionals from Goldman Sachs Community Teamworks.  
 

Millions of dollars were seen streaming across conveyer belts. They started as blank 
sheets, ended as wallet-ready bills and were surrounded by stacks of 4-foot monetary 
treasures.  The group learned how and why some bills have been redesigned, about 
security features on bills such as watermarks, and the location of the national symbols.  
The tour was followed by lunch at the Department of Agriculture.   
 

Afterwards, students joined in unison with a loud and clear: thank you to Goldman for 
enabling this experience.  “You gave us a chance for a great experience!”  This field trip, 
underwritten by Goldman Sachs, is part of their company’s volunteer initiative and 
showcases the company’s global philanthropic efforts. 
 

                                


